
From: Reusch, Ryan - SMS, Principal 
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 7:46 AM 
To: Newton, Robin - BOE, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent 
Subject: FW: Step trip 2017 
  
Board Approval Needed.  Mac has done this for years. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Grace, Mac - District Sub  
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2016 10:40 PM 
To: Reusch, Ryan - SMS, Principal <ryan.reusch@henderson.kyschools.us> 
Subject: Step trip 2017 
 
 The Student Travel Educational ,Program is seeking board approval for a trip to Washington DC to the 2017 
Presidential Inauguration. We will leave on Jan. 14  and return on Jan.22  this will be a very educational event and 
will include students from South Middle and HCHS 
 
Mac Grace STEP Coordinator  

 


